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Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 

February 7th Program & Luncheon 

Luncheon Menu 

 

 Wood's Catering will serve 

the luncheon.    The menu will in-

clude:   Fried chicken, Vegetable 

lasagna, red potatoes in butter 

sauce, carrots with brown sugar 

glaze and apple sauce.  Dessert 

will be German Chocolate Cake 

Coffee, lemonade, iced tea and 

water will be furnished. 

 

Cost of luncheon will be $12.00 

Reservation payment to be re-

ceived by January 30,  2017 

Please mail your check payable 

to GSLC 55+  to: 

John Van Osdol 

7707  Stonehenge Drive 

Cincinnati, OH.  45242 

55+ Club is a Christian fellowship/service group of Good Shepherd Lutheran Church                                         

of, by and for seniors of the congregation and community. 

Polly Campbell 

 

How would 

you like to eat 

for a living?  

Sound like an 

ideal job?  

Come meet 

Polly Camp-

bell, Food 

Editor of the Cincinnati Enquirer, 

at our February 7 luncheon.  Pol-

ly writes about restaurants in the 

Cincinnati area giving readers a re-

view of the best places to find good 

food or particular ethnic foods.  Pol-

ly says ñMy job's a job like anyone 

else's. I have to show up, fill out my 

time sheets, go to meetings. I go 

out with my work friends and gripe  

  (Continued on page 7) 



President’s Corner 

ίίЕ #ÌÕÂ .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ     0ÁÇÅ ά               *ÁÎÕÁÒÙȟ άΪΫί 

Season's Greetings!  Here's hoping everyone had a 

good holiday and New Year.   

 

I would like to introduce myself to you.  I am Lois Wat-

son, your new President for the next year.  I was former-

ly your Vice-President/Program Chairman for the last 

two years.  Your other elected Board members are Jack-

ie Cutshall: Vice-President and Program Chairman, John 

Van Osdol: Treasurer, and JoAnn Raga: Recording Sec-

retary. 

 

February is coming soon!  This will be my first luncheon and I look forward to meeting 

all of you.  Of course, we are hoping for no snow.  If you have any questions or con-

cerns about programs or planned trips, please free to ask me. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you in February! 

 

Faithfully, Lois 

 

On behalf of the members of the 55+ club, we want to say a special thanks to 

John Kalberg and Lois Watson for their service and leadership in the roles of 

President and Vice President, program coordinator, over the last two years. 

 

ñYour club officers and board members.   
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Birthday Greetings 

Best wishes from all of us to each 

of you celebrating a birthday in 

Februaryé     

 

           

 

02-01 Bob Haugom   02-09 Mary Clubb 

02-01 Mary VanOsdol   02-11 Donna Farrell 

02-04 Lorraine Wilson   02-12 Erma Amrein 

02-05 Denis Jasper  02-17 Carolyn Griffin 

 02-05 Joann Raga  02-18 Sherry Campbell 

 02-08 Dianne Schneider  02-24 Mabry Sylvia 

     

  

  

 

Have you enrolled in our Birthday Record?  Donôt be left out!  Complete a 

Birthday Record at the luncheon reception table to be included in our  

birthday recognition. 



ίίЕ #ÌÕÂ .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ     0ÁÇÅ ή               *ÁÎÕÁÒÙȟ άΪΫί 

Marilyn McEneny 

720 Southmeadow Circle 

Cincinnati, OH 45231 

 

June Weinhard 

7300 Dearwester Dr 

Cincinnati, OH 45236 

 

Janet Matricia 

691 Marieda Dr 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 

 

Ruth Green 

5091 Zion Rd 

Cleves, OH 45002 

 

Bill Whitmore 

10320 Peachtree Ln. 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 

 

Martha Heidlage 

6727 Ken Arbre 

Cincinnati, OH 45236 

 

Harriet Fuller 

c/o James Fuller 

1372 Taft Place 

Hamilton, OH 45013 

 

 

WE MOURN THE DEATH OF 

Helen Kolesar 

Send expressions of sympathy to: 

The Kolesar Family 

5181 Belleview Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 

Please Remember The Following                     

With Cards And Prayers 



ίίЕ #ÌÕÂ .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ     0ÁÇÅ ί               *ÁÎÕÁÒÙȟ άΪΫί 

Help Wanted 
 

GSLC 55+ Club is looking for a Historian and 

Photographer (this can be one or two people).  

If you are interested please contact Lois Wat-

son at 891-3180.  Past history records are now 

being housed in the Good Shepherd Church 

library. 

 

Thank you to the following people who helped in 2016 set the 
tables and cleaned up after the luncheons.  We not have done it 
without their supporting work.  They are: Mabel Hubtrej, Dora 
DiTommaso, Sherry Campbell, Ida Heathcote, Sylvia Mabry, 
Michael Schneider, and Evelyn Rouse. 

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕȦ  4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕȦ 

Once again all of you came through with toys, games, dolls, 

stuffed animals, activity books and all kinds of gifts at our 

December luncheon.  Christmas saw a lot of very happy chil-

dren because of your generosity.   The 55+ Club Christmas tree 

was loaded.   

Thanks also for opening your purses and wallets 

for Neediest Kids of All.  You donated $365.00 for them.   
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    Semi- Annual Treasurer's Report  

   July 1, 2016 - December 31, 2016  

         

Bank Balance - July , 2016     $3,197.98  

Luncheon Receipts     $6,632.  

 Less Luncheon Expense  $5,442.65    

 Less Program Expense   $555.00    

  Total Expense   $5,997.65    

  Balance     $634.35  

         

 Food Sales    $85.50    

 Sale of Decorations   $120.00    

 LaComedia Trip   $1,500.00    

 Neediest Kids Of All   $100.00  (Note  

 Other Income    $24.00    

         

  Total Other Income    $1,829.50  

         

Other Expenses        

 Supplies    $197.20    

 Postage Reimbursement       $204.00    

 Decorations    $235.13    

 Monthly Newsletter    $75.00    

 Neediest Kids Of All   $100.00  (Note  

 La Comedia Tickets   $921.76    

 LaComedia Transportation  $497.25    

 Help Gift To Custodian   $50.00    

  Total Expenses     ($2,280.34) 

         

Balance - December 31, 2016     $3,175.49  

         

                                                       John Van Osdol, Treasurer 55+ Club 

Member Cash Contributions  =  $100.00    Note 1 -  

   Member Check Contributions = $265.00  

         Total Contributions   =  $365.00  
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Program (Continued)  

about office politicsò.  She also says ñit's not just because I get to 

eat great food for work. It's the chance I get to share in a community of 

people who go to work every day and create something they care about, 

something they want to share. They don't have to; we could all subsist on 

nutritionally complete smoothies. But that's not 

what life's about.ò  While food is essential to life, 

good food brings friends together.  We can be 

thankful that there are cooks, chefs, wait staff 

and pleasant surroundings provided by people 

who trade evenings and weekends to prepare 

and serve food for those who want to eat out.  

Here's your chance to hear Polly talk about the 

top-

Parking Request 
 

Dr. Bobbit's office was previously Good Shepherd's 

parish house, which housed church offices and 

Sunday School classrooms for a time.  The building 

was sold to Dr. Bobbit with the provision that ade-

quate parking would be available for his practice.  

At various times, large gatherings at Good Shep-

herd have caused a problem forbecause the spac-

es near the doctorôs office were filled.  To manage 

this situation 55+ Club and other church activities 

are asked to not park in any of the spaces which di-

rectly face the doctor's building during weekdays.  

Thanks for your cooperation. 

REMINDER: 

No parking  

behind church  

(West Lot)  



January 30, 2017  Deadline for February Luncheon reservations 

     

February 7, 2017  55+ Club Luncheon & Meeting 

 

February 8, 2017  Board Meeting, 1:00PM 

 

February 21, 2017  Crafterôs Meeting 10:00 AM 

55+ Club 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 

7701 Kenwood Rd. 

Cincinnati, OH 45236 

Dates To Remember 


